
MOTHERS 
AND SONS

Year 7 Mother and Son Event
Saturday 21 October 2023

School Chapel
1.00pm for 1.15pm Start

Finish by 4.00pm

Christ Church Grammar School is delighted to offer you an 
opportunity to experience a lifetime memory with your son 

at the annual ‘Mother and Son’ Event.

This innovative afternoon program is an event we have 
planned especially for our Year 7 students and their 

mothers (or female mentors). We think that this is a great 
time to bring you together. There is no charge for this event.



this unique experience for you remotely, into our 
Chapel. Bill is the creator and 
founder of ‘Time & Space’ 
(www.time-space.com.au), a 
service he has developed to 
give people just that – ‘time and 
space’ for parents and their 
children to share important 
moments together in a school 
community setting. This session 
provides opportunities that 
include carefully guided 
interactions with other mums 

and their boys.

Mothers will emerge from 
the event reassured and 
impressed by the way 
our students are able 
to speak up and share 
insights about their lives.

Be assured that this 
event is fun too… 
full of activities and 
conversations that will 
make us smile as well.

This rare 
opportunity  
will stay with  
you forever.
Times of transition can be a major 
event in our boys’ lives. As their ride 
on the adolescent roller coaster 
continues, their teenage 
years fly by. They are 
growing up and the 
opportunity to reflect on 
the challenges and the 
joys being faced by you 
and them is one not to 
be missed.

Testimonials - What 
the Mums and 
Female Mentors say
“I was surprised at how my 
son was really engaging in 
the conversation, especially 
because he didn’t really 
want to attend today.” 

Jodi E. (Christ Church Grammar School)

“So nice to have time and 
to really listen to each other, 
and it was great to hear 
from the boys.”
Sara D. (Christ Church Grammar)

“So great to hear the 
students perspectives and 
to get advice from the 
other parents”
Annabel A. (Christ Church Grammar)

“Definitely a worthwhile 
experience and I’m glad 
we came.”
Sarah D. (Christ Church Grammar)

Testimonials - 
What the  
Boys say
“I really liked it because I 
got to know more things 
about myself and my 
mum which I enjoyed.”
Will S. (Christ Church Grammar 
School)

“It was good to meet 
another student and 
mum and get to know 
them. I enjoyed it very 
much.”
Charlie F. (Christ Church Grammar)

“The whole experience was 
a great way to open up 
and share my experiences 
and thoughts with other 
people.”
Luke H. (Christ Church Grammar)

“Enjoyed it a lot, it was a 
great experience and I 
would do it again.”
Max G. (Christ Church Grammar)

Bill Jennings 
will facilitate…

Visit www.time-space.com.au 
for more information

Please register by Wednesday 18 October
Link: http://bit.ly/CCGS723
This helps with our activity planning for this exclusive 
Year 7 session.

If you have any other enquiries please email 
Brad Gardner at bgardner@ccgs.wa.edu.au
We know that families come in all shapes and sizes and not all 
mothers can attend an event such as this. A mentor such as a 
grandmother, aunt or family friend is welcome to attend.
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